2ND TERM 2025 NAME		N WUT 8		
1 LISTEN AND C	HOOSE THE CORR	ECT ANSWER FROM	1 A,B,C OR D.	
1 Where did Nor	a go on Saturday?			
A To a park 2 What did Nora		🕒 To a beach	D To her house	r grandparents'
A Went swimming	g 🕒 Had a picnic	G Fished	Paintee	d
3 What did Nora	and her friends visi	t on Sunday?		
A zoo	A library	G A theater	🕑 An art	museum
LISTEN AGAIN AN				
Nora visited he	er grandparents wh	o live in a	countrysic	de house.
2 After visiting t	he art museum, No	ra and her friends w	ent to a	café.
Nora enjoyed s	pending time with	her friends and	new	things.
CHOOS	E THE CORRECT A	NSWER FROM A,B,	C OR D.	
🚺 Last week we d	leaned up the hikin	g		
\land bath	🕒 path	S both	highway	
² What things di	d you learn	the Ancie	ent Egyptians?	
A to	B by	G with D	about	
3 READ AND C	OMPLETE THE TEX	T WITH THE WORD	S IN THE BOX.	

discover – make – confident – do – volunteered

My name is Aya . Last week, I (1)at the museum with my school history club. We arrived early to help (2)some displays. After the museum opened, I helped younger kids in drawing pictures of their favorite artifacts. Some were shy, but they became more (3)while coloring. I loved helping others (4)history and can't wait to volunteer again!

4

READ THE TEXT AND ANSWER THE QUESTIONS.

Transportation is the way people use to move from one place to another. We use different types of vehicles, like cars, buses, trains, and planes, to travel. However, there are several problems with transportation that affect the environment and our daily lives.

First, cars can cause pollution and harm the environment, but we can reduce this by using cleaner, electric cars that don't produce harmful gases. Second, traffic can be very busy, especially during rush hours. However, if we have better public transportation options, like more buses and trains, and encourage people to use them, the roads will be less crowded, making travel easier and faster for everyone.

By using these solutions, we can reduce pollution, save time, and create cities that are more <u>friendly</u> for everyone. If more people use public transportation and choose walking or cycling, we can make our cities cleaner, less crowded, and better for everyone to live in.





2ND TER	M 2025							
★ C	hoose the righ	t answer from a	a,b,c or d					
1	Transportation	causes air:						
	Solutions	B festivals	ollution	🕑 journeys				
2	2 The word "friendly" in the text could be similar in meaning to:							
	🛆 dangerous	expensive	G boring	🕑 pleasant				
*	Answer the	following quest	ions.					
3 Think of other solutions to improve transportation in cities.								
	••••••							
4	What can we do	o to reduce polluti	on?					
	5 What does the underlined pronoun "this" refer to?							
e	6 What is the main idea of the text?							
	5 PUT THE WORDS IN THE CORRECT ORDER TO MAKE SENTENCES.							
	_	your broth	-	• •				
2	A did I	were down when I	G was was plaving.	0 do				
	A falling	B fall	G fell	falls				
6	READ AND WRIT	TE THE CORRECT FO	RM OF THE WORD	(S) IN THE BRACKETS.				
(1	The boys							
2	Ancient Egyptia	ans	(<mark>builds</mark>) th	ne pyramids long time	ago.			
 3 I								
4	I was watching	tv	(<mark>who</mark>) my br	rother was playing foc	tball outside.			
7	CO	MPLETE THE FO		OUGE				
	Amira is asking Samer, who was helping his parents, some questions.							
	Amira: Hello, Samer. What were you doing at 5 yesterday?							
	Samer: I was (1) ⁷ Amira: (2)							
		n't. I did it myself.	your sister t	iuy your room:				
	,	were your brothe	rs doing?					
		3)	-	omputer games.				
				game?				
Samer: Yes, they enjoyed the video game very much.								
8 WRITE A PARAGRAPH OF (80) WORDS .								
(AN EXPERIENCE IN HELPING OUT)								
\sim								
			No. Contraction of the second s	RTREHEG				







Nora had an exciting weekend. On Saturday, she visited her grandparents who live in a beautiful countryside house. The weather was perfect, so they decided to have a picnic by the lake. Nora helped her grandmother prepare delicious sandwiches and salads. Later, they played games and enjoyed the sunny day.

On Sunday, Nora went to the city with her friends. They visited a famous art museum and saw some incredible paintings. Afterward, they went to a cozy café and had some tasty desserts. Nora loved spending time with her friends and experiencing new things.

